
Dear Families,

As we approach the joyous holiday season, I want to take a
moment to extend my warmest wishes to each and every one of
you. Our students continue to inspire us with their curiosity,
resilience, and eagerness to learn. Your support has played a
crucial role in our collective success. As we celebrate this
Christmas season, let us also remember those who may be facing hardships. Christmas is a time
for compassion and kindness.

May this season be a time of joy, peace, and connection for you and your loved ones. May the
warmth of the Christmas season fill your hearts with love, and may the coming year bring
prosperity and new opportunities for growth. On behalf of all the staff at St. Nicholas, I would like
to wish you all a blessed and joyful Christmas and a healthy and prosperous 2024 New Year!

Нехай це Різдво буде часом радості, миру для вас і вашої родини. Хочу побажати всім вам
благословенного та радісного Різдва та здоров’я у Новому 2024 році!
God Bless,
Peter Rachmistruk
peterr@eics.ab.ca
Principal
Upcoming Important Dates:

December 18 - Advent assembly at 12:20pm (led by grade 4 Mrs. LeBel)
December 21 - Student Faith and Wellness Day at St. Nicholas
December 22 - Comfy Christmas/Advent assembly at 8:50am (led by grade 4 Ukrainian)/Last
day of classes (Christmas vacation)
January 8 - Classes resume

Information
Friday, December 22nd will be “Comfy Christmas Day”. Students can wear pyjamas or other
cozy, comfy clothes...whatever comfy means to them.

Faith Reflection

mailto:peterr@eics.ab.ca


God of love, you made us a new creation through Jesus. May his coming free us from sin and
renew your life within us and within all people on earth. Amen.
--
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
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Location: 109 Georgian Way, Sherwood Park, AB, Canada
Phone: (7804673633
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